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2nd March 2015
Dear Parents and Carers

FOCS are holding a Spring disco on Friday 13th March at Croscombe Village Hall from 6.00pm to 7.30pm. This will be a fantastic event with our great new DJ who got very positive feedback from the last disco!

The entrance fee is £3.00 per family and there will be hot dogs and chips on sale and a bar selling alcohol and soft drinks for the parents. There will also be crisps, sweets, drinks and fizzy pop on sale to raise funds for your school.

One of the aims of selling hot dogs and chips was that the children could have a quick and easy tea at the disco. If your child has any particular dietary requirements and would like a hot dog/ chips meal (or similar) please let Tiff know and we will be more than happy to accommodate this.

All children that attend Croscombe C of E School, their siblings (even if not attending the school) and parents are invited. Children in KS1 (Reception, Year 1 and Year 2) will need to be accompanied by an adult.

As always we need helpers on the night to man the door, help in the kitchen and chaperone the children etc! Please let Bobbie, Michele or Tiff know if you will be there (most parents/ carers in KS1!) and are therefore able to help.

As with previous disco’s and for their own safety, once signed in, the children will not be allowed to leave the village hall without their own parent/ carer accompanying them.

We look forward to seeing you there and please let us know if you can help on the night.

Best wishes

The Friends of Croscombe School

